Woodhaven School Council Annual Report June, 2022

Woohdhaven school council meetings were held on the third Wednesday of every month except December and June.

We would have roughly 5-10 parents in attendance each month, plus two school admin, one psd trustee, and occasionally an invited guest speaker.

In September, positions were elected

President Dan Dowson (incumbent) - Lauren Lyle (elected) Vice Chair Lauren Lyle (incumbent) - Lei Gryshik (elected) Secretary Dawn Lutomsky (re-elected) Volunteer Co-ordinator - Lei Gryshik will continue in this position (non-elected) COSC Representative - Lei Gryshik will continue in this position (non-elected) Grab n Go: Dawn Lutomsky will take over this position from Lei Gryshik (non-elected)

In October we discussed how covid had put more responsibility on to the principal of facilitating council. It was decided that the council would work to take back those responsibilities.

In November council discussed the slow return to being involved in the school

In January we council discussed asca workshops, and the possibility of introducing GoZen to the school.

In February council discussed the importance of keeping the fundraising association separate from council. It is important to be mindful about not bringing fundraising discussion into council meetings.

In March The upcoming ASCA conference was discussed

In April the council decided how it would like our asca representative to vote on all resolutions.

In May council decided to move forward with using the \$500 government grant for asca workshops, to be facilitated in the 2022/2023 school year.

Lei Gryshik, School Council Chair

Date